Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

MIMAROPA Region
e PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
~—rT Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan

Telfax No. (048) 434 - 8791
Email Add: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph

May 30, 2023

MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director

DENR MIMAROPA Region

1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard,

Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila
THRU = The OIC, ARD for Technical Services
FROM : The Provincial Environment and

Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT EL NINO ALERT

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum of CENRO Quezon Palawan dated May 12,
2023 relative to the above subject.

Per memorandum, CENRO Quezon submitted the response to the Assistant Regional
Director (ARD) for Technical Services, DENR MIMAROPA Region regarding the preparedness
measures in anticipation of the adverse effect of El Nifio.

The said Office has already adopted the policies under Environmental Management
System (EMS) Action Plan CY 2023 in conserving energy and water. Further, they have also an
active group chat for fast dissemination of information and also actively participating and
attending regular MDRRMC meetings.

For information and further instruction.

“For the PENRO”

Di:R E\MANCIO
SvEMS/ Executive Assistant

In-Charge, Office of the PENRO
Copy Furnished
CENRO Coron, Palawan
JCP/MES Doc. Ref. No. 2023-4837 DENR-PALAWAN
PENRO-RECORDS
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region
COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

National Highway, Bgy. Alfonso Xlll, Quezon, Palawan
Email: cenroquezon@denr.gov.ph

May 12, 2023

MEMORANDUM
T T o OENR PENRCG
FOR I'he Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer PAFAWAN =a0 R
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City :
FROM The OIC — CENRO &
Concurrent PASu MMPL
SUBJECT EL NINO ALERT

This 1s in connection with the

Director (ARD) for Technical Services,

Memorandum from Regional Disaster
MIMAROPA (RDRRMC) regarding the
adverse effects of El Nifio.

Please bhe

informed that this QOffice ndnn’red pnlm ies under Envi

email from Oftfice ot the Assistant Regional
DENR MIMAROPA Region containing the
Risk Reduction and Management Council
preparedness measures in anticipation of the

ffi olicies ronmental

Management System (EMS) Action Plan CY 2023 in conserving energy and water,
further, we have also an active group chat for fast dissemination of information, likewise,
our Office is actively participating and attending in regular MDRRMC meetings.
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